
 

Southwest Gas will soon begin work to upgrade our 
gas main in 8th Street, from Una Avenue to McClintock 
Drive, with expected completion in March 2017.   
 
You may be affected by the following: 
• Work will begin in 8th Street, just east of Una and 

move in an eastward direction during daytime 
hours, Mondays through Fridays.   

• Trenching will take place to install pipeline, and 
covered with steel plates during off-work hours.   

• 8th Street will remain open for travel, with traffic 
shifted to the curb lanes. Left turns and bike lanes 
may be restricted during this activity. 

• As work nears McClintock Drive, a lane restriction 
may be required to accommodate the work activity. 

• Work hours may change to minimize impacts to 
nearby businesses, schools, homes or traffic  

• Access to businesses and residences will be 
maintained.     

 

 

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its 
customers with safe and reliable natural gas. For 
additional info, contact our project hotline at 
602.532.6100.   

Thank you for your patience during this 
work. 
 

8th Street: Una to McClintock 


